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Dear Parent/Person with Parental Responsibility, 

This year, Year 4 pupils, in both classes will be swimming on Friday mornings at Chesterton Community 
Sports College starting week beginning  18th  September 2023.  The children in Miss Browns class will be 
walking up first accompanied by members of staff.  They will leave here at approximately 8.40am and will 
be wearing a high visibility jacket provided by school.  In the event of adverse weather conditions, the 
children will remain in school. However, we will endevour to go as often as possible so please ensure that 
your child is wearing a coat.  
 
Mrs Hollingworth, Miss Miller and Mrs Cartwright will be walking the children to the sports college, 
therefore they need to be in school by  8.30am.  They will arrive in time for their swimming lesson which 
will be from 9.00am until 9:45am.  Afterwards, they will return to Churchfields on foot, again accompanied 
by members of school staff.   
 
4S will then walk up accompianied by Mrs Soboljew, Mrs Miller and Mrs Jones. They will be in time for 
their lesson which will start at 10.00 am and finish at 10.45am.  To make it easier for the children when 
changing, they can wear their PE kit. 
 
Please note:  
The swimming instructor requests that boys wear swimming trunks (not the large holiday-style shorts) 
and that girls wear a swimsuit and cap.  Please provide a towel.  Goggles are permitted, although not 
advised. If you wish your child to wear goggles please contact the office for a permission form. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Pattison and Mr Sinclair 
PE leaders 


